
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

March 30, 2021 
 

 

 

      
       
Dr. Chaesub Lee 
Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau  
International Telecommunication Union 
Places des Nations 1211  
Geneva 20 Switzerland 
tsbtson@itu.int 
 
Via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested, and E-mail 
  
 
RE:  ITU-T Recommendation Q. 708 Signalling Point Codes – Cancellations  
 
Dear Dr. Lee: 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of ITU-T Recommendation Q.708, this letter serves to notify you that 
the following International Signalling Point Code assignments, previously assigned as shown below, have 
been cancelled and returned to the Federal Communications Commission for future re-assignment:   
 
  Country            ISPC           Location                         Company 

     --------------     ------------    --------------------               -------------------------------------- 
   USA              5-070-2      Harmon, GU                    IT&E Overseas, Inc. 
   USA             5-070-3     Harmon, GU                     IT&E Overseas, Inc. 
   USA             5-070-4     Harmon, GU                     IT&E Overseas, Inc. 

      
 
   Please advise as to when this cancellation notification will appear in the ITU’s Operational Bulletin.  
 Thank you for your assistance.   
 
 
 
                                                                                                 Regards, 
   
 
                                                                                                 /Stacey Ashton/ 
                                                                                                  
   
 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau, Telecommunications and Analysis Division 
Attention: Stacey Ashton 
45 L Street, NE  
Washington, D.C. 20554, U.S.A. 
Phone +1-202-418-2214 
Fax: +1-202-418-0398 
Stacey.Ashton@fcc.gov  

mailto:tsbtson@itu.int
mailto:Stacey.Ashton@fcc.gov

